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Dear Parent/Guardian:

Thank you for allowing your student to participate in a new student group.  Today was the first day of group!  We will meet three additional times.

Today your student got to meet other new students from their grade, discuss challenges and changes involved with moving and starting a new school, and played a game called “The New Student Game,” which is a game to welcome, orientate, and inform students about their new school.  Additionally, each student shared something special about them and decorated a new student tag, which will be displayed in my office along with their picture. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Louise Lubaszewski

Elementary School Counselor 

louise.lubaszewski@dallastown.net
741-2281
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